
 
 

May 1, 2003 
 
 
 

Become an original cosponsor of a 
Resolution Supporting 

 CRISIS PREGNANCY 
CENTERS 

 
 
 

 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Please join us in becoming an original cosponsor of a resolution providing support for 
more than 2,500 crisis pregnancy centers across the United States of America. 
 
These centers have been upholding the value of all human life--born and unborn--for 
several decades.  Women are increasingly turning to crisis pregnancy centers for 
physical, psychological, emotional and spiritual help.  At these centers, women are 
offered free pregnancy tests, confidential counseling, childbirth classes, and, in some 
cases, ultrasound and adoption services.  They are always treated with the utmost dignity 
and respect and are provided complete and accurate information regarding their 
pregnancy options.   
 
Please cosponsor this resolution to demonstrate your support for crisis pregnancy centers 
and their tens of thousands of volunteer staff who are encouraging the protection and 
value of all human life in America.  Contact Sara Hiner of Congressman Rick Renzi’s 
office at 5-2315 to become a cosponsor. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rick Renzi     Marilyn Musgrave   Cliff Stearns 
Member of Congress    Member of Congress   Member of Congress 


